
Town of Howard

Town Board Meeting

Scheduled for

Wednesday, April 08, 2020

Due to the unprecedented Covid-19 Pandemic health crisis, 
there was no formal TOH Board Meeting this date.  Because of the 
quarantine status, Supervisor Don Evia prepared packets for the Town 
Board members that they reviewed at home.  Abstracts were included, 
as were reports made available from the Town Clerk, Town Justice, 
Code Officer, and Dog Control.

The review of the minutes of the prior meeting were tabled 
until the next actual meeting. 

Following the review of packets by Board Members, it was 
agreed to pay the bills for the month which included:

General            Abstracts #63 - #76 ($22,253.12)

Highway            Abstracts #54 - #69 ($27,839.49)

Respectfully submitted, 

Rhonda Burdin 

Town Cllerk


